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To whom it may concern, 

 

I believe that our default system of mail-in ballots increases voter turnout, particularly 

in populations with difficult work schedules, limited mobility, and heavy personal 

obligations. In short, it increases accessibility to one of the most important actions 

you can take as an American citizen. Additionally, it allows each voter to compare 

their choices at length and make more informed decisions for their local 

representatives. Please do not take away what I consider to be an excellent privilege 

to many Oregonians. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Alexa Viviano 


